PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL PROGRAMME

The Board received a report outlining progress on Parks and Waterways Capital Projects within the
Board area as at 21 March 2002.

The Board decided:

1. To request that copies of pamphlets on Parks and Waterways Capital projects come before the
Board as an agenda item before going to the public.

2. To seek clarification from staff on whether it is Crofton Road or Smacks Creek scheduled for
Waterways and Wetlands Restoration - Asset Improvements.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


